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October 19, 2022 

 
Islands Trust 
Attn: Daniela Murphy 
1-500 Lower Ganges Road 
Salt Spring Island, BC V8K 2N8 
 
 
Dear Ms. Murphy: 

RE:  Islands Trust Draft Bylaw No. 183 – Policy Statement 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Islands Trust Draft Bylaw No. 183. The 
materials provided were reviewed by our board’s Operations Committee at their meeting taking 
place on September 28, 2021.  

Our board passed a motion specific to item 6.3.3. of the statement: 

MOTION: "TO advocate for school districts to be consulted as part of the transportation 
changes outlined in the Islands Trust Referral document." 

Carried. 
 

“6.3.3 It is Trust Council’s policy that local trust committees and island municipalities 
should be consulted and involved in decision-making related to the provision of 
transportation and ferry services, utilities, or facilities that may affect the sustainability 
and resilience of communities in their planning areas.” 

 
Thank you again for the opportunity to take part in this process.  
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
  
 
Nicholas Weswick 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
cc:   Board of Education of School District No. 46 (Sunshine Coast) 


